

950 South Gippsland Highway, Cranbourne, 3977
PO Box 711, Cranbourne, 3977
P 03 5996 0144
lyndhurst.sc@education.vic.gov.au
ABN 89 639 344 699

YEAR 8 CAMP 2022

Dear Parents/Carers and 2022 Year 8 Students,

Re: Year 8 The Summit Outdoor Education Camp 9th November – 11th November 2022

Lyndhurst Secondary College would like to invite your child to attend the Year 8 Summit Camp to be held early in Term 4, 2022. This will be an Outdoor education experience camp for your child to push their boundaries and limitations, build their resilience and build relationships with other students before Y9. This camp will run over 3 days, where the students will participate in a variety of teambuilding and adventure activities.

The estimated cost of the camp is \$400. CSEF may be used to pay for the camp. For further information on CSEF eligibility or payment plans please contact reception.

At this stage we are asking for payment of a \$100 deposit to confirm your interest in attending the camp. Once participant numbers are known we will be able to confirm costs.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the camp, please contact the College on 5996 0144.

https://www.thesummit.net.au/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ad1PHpwD7vc&t=1s

We look forward to sharing this wonderful opportunity with your child in 2022.

Kind regards,

Harry Potter Y7 & 8 Leader

2022 YEAR 8 THE SUMMIT CAMP DEPOSIT

I wish to provide consent for my child
to attend the 2022 Year 8 Summit Camp. I enclose a \$100 deposit (cash/cheque or credit
card below).
Parent/Carer Name:
Cardholder's Name
Amount \$100.00
Card Number Expiry Date /
ccv
Signature: